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September 14, 2021 
 
 
 
Mark Miller 
Chehalis Generation Facility 
Manager  
1813 Bishop Rd. 
Chehalis, WA 98532 
 
Re: Resolution 350 authorizing one time water purchase  

Mr. Miller: 

On September 3rd, 2021 EFSEC received a request from the Chehalis Generation Facility for a 
one-time authorization for the purchase of 20 acre feet of water from the City of Chehalis during 
a low flow period of the Chehalis River. Per Article VI.A.7.a. of Chehalis Generation Facility’s 
Site Certification Agreement water may be purchased during low flow periods in the Chehalis 
River with the EFSEC Council’s authorization; provided funding is made available for 
conservation for the City of Chehalis’ municipal water supply system to the same extent as water 
is purchased and sufficient notice is provided to the Department of Ecology of the proposal.  
 
On September 14st, 2021 the EFSEC Council considered the request from the Chehalis 
Generation Facility and voted to approve the passing of Resolution 350 authorizing the one time 
purchase of 20 acre feet of water from the City of Chehalis provided that the stipulations in the 
resolution be met. 
 
Please find attached a copy of Resolution 350. If you have any questions concerning this letter or 
the Resolution, please contact Kyle Overton at 360.664.1357 or kyle.overton@utc.wa.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Amí Hafkemeyer 
EFSEC Siting and Compliance Manager 
 
Attachments: Resolution 350 
CC:  
Michael J. Gallagher, LHG - Section Manager  
Water Resources Program - Southwest Regional Office 
Washington State Department of Ecology 
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